Berry, Taylor

From: Emily Wilkins <emilypw@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 21, 2022 10:59 AM
To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

| am a homeowner whose urban, tree-covered lot does not allow me to purchase rooftop solar. My energy consumption
contributes to global warming. That bothers me. | cannot understand why there is resistance to adding solar panels to
rooftops which are sunny.

Duke Energy ought to fund solar rooftop installations wherever feasible, and make it possible for all eligible owners to
get them linked to the grid for free. We all benefit from increasing energy which does not harm the environment.

Earnings should not be the first factor in business decisions. | am a voice in the wilderness to ask for corporate
responsibility.

The North Carolina Utilities Commision must enforce the law and conduct the required tests before agreeing to any
compromise between Duke Energy and the fifty or so organizations which have joined the Environmental Working
Group to protect our life-sustaining world.

Thank you,

Emily Wilkins

611 Ruby St.
Durham, NC

27704
emilypw@gmail.com
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